

ZAKIR HUSAIN DELHI COLLEGE

(University of Delhi)

Jawaharlal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-2 Ph: 23232218, 23233420, Fax 23215906

September 7, 2016

Dear Colleagues,

Students Union Election 2016 will be held on 9th September 2016. This is a very important and sensitive activity, therefore, we all should remain extra vigilant. All those who have been assigned election related duties are requested to report in time and remain available on the place of duty till the elections are over. All those colleagues who have not been assigned any duty are requested to remain available in the Staff Room right before the start of elections till the elections are over so that in case of emergency they may be approached.

I hope you all would be cooperating, as you have always been, and would ensure that the elections are held peacefully. Last but not the least, I would remain thankful to you, as ever, for your cooperation and commitment to your duties.

(Dr. R. Prabhakar Rao) Officiating Principal

Copy to : All concerned